
Dear Sisters,
We would like to share with all of you that today, April 18, 2017, the 
Bexar County Commissioners Court recognized and commended 
the Congregation of the Sisters of Charity of the Incarnate Word for its  
          many years of dedicated   
          service to Bexar County 
          and beyond. 

Sister Margaret Snyder was 
commissioned to give the 
opening prayer and 
represented our Congregation 
during the ceremony of 
acceptance of the recognition.

We are thankful for the 
recognition and pray to be 
able to continue being the 
hands of Jesus in the world 
today.




